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Dear parents 

Another great week here with lots going on. I hope the Year 1 and 

Year 2 parents who joined us on Monday afternoon enjoyed seeing the children 

singing and playing with glockenspiels. I thought their concentration was outstanding 

as did Mrs Jackson. She has really made a difference to the children’s musical 

knowledge and I am pleased to say she will be also working with the Reception 

children in the new academic year. 

We also had a visit from our Community Police Officers Andy, Sue and Merrick who 

talked to the children about staying safe and also answered lots of questions about 

their role. They even joined in with some lunchtime football which the children 

thought was great fun. I am sure they will be returning again soon. 

Our Full Governors Meeting was held this week and we welcomed Mrs Jo Newell as 

our new Parent Governor. I would like to thank Mrs Richardson who has been our 

Staff Governor for the past four years for her time and input. Our school is lucky to 

have such a committed team of Governors. 

The staff enjoyed a wonderful treat on Wednesday.  Mrs Akbar kindly prepared a 

whole range of dishes of home cooked food. Each one was delicious and we very 

much enjoyed them. Many thanks from all of us. 

Best wishes 

Jenny  Griffiths 
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IMPORTANT DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

20th July—Leaver’s Lunch—change to menu—hotdogs or quorn sausages, chips, beans, onions and sauce     

followed by shortbread, and ice cream with a flake, sprinkles and sauce 

21st July—Leavers Assembly for Year 2 parents at 9:15am in school for approximately one hour.  Please bring a 

chair as we will aim to hold this event in the playground if the weather is dry. 

 

 

 

Year 2 message  

Thank you to everyone who has       

returned their football 

kits! 

We are missing two 

full kits now (top, 

shorts and socks) and 

one pair of socks.   

A photo of the socks 

is shown here, if you’ve got any kit 

at home please could you return it 

before the end of term, thank you. 

Oak Tree Saplings 
The family of one of our children 

has very kindly given us some oak 

tree saplings —a big thank you to 

them!  There is one for every child 

outside of school so please take 

one.  We hope you enjoy watching 

them grow! 

Newport Show  - we hope you got to see 

our display at the show! 

Year One and Year Two Music Performance 

A huge well done to our Year One and Year Two children on their fantastic music performance.         

It was lovely to hear them all playing such a variety of songs together, the Reception children      

thoroughly enjoyed watching them and we hope parents did too. 

This Week’s  

Winning Team is 

 



 

Class 1 Star 

Rewarded for being noticed doing 

the right thing all week by all the 

grown ups. 

Another busy week has come to an end as we race towards the end of the school 

year!  

Our English focus this week has been a lovely story called ‘Once in a Lifetime.’ The 

man in the story is having trouble with his flying machine when, to his surprise, a 

group of flying sea turtles arrive to help him! The children enjoyed writing about 

other animals that would surprise the man if he saw them flying towards him. A 

flying T. rex was the most imaginative idea! 

In phonics this week we have learned the sounds ai (snail in the rain), oa (goat in a 

boat), ew (chew the stew) and ire (fire, fire!) 

In maths reception have been recapping their learning about counting objects up 

to and beyond 20. The children remembered that if the objects can be moved 

then we can put them in a line or in groups to count them and if they can’t be 

moved, we can cross them out to avoid counting them twice. 

Have a nice weekend and we will see 

you next week. 



Then we designed a diamond kite 
and tried to copy our design. We 
hope it will fly high into the sky 
very soon.  

 

Rewarded for being a wonderful role 

model and support to other children in 

the class.  

It has been lots of fun in Class 2 

this week!  

Have you ever made or flown a carp 
kite?  

We made our carp kite 
then we tested it in 
the school playground. 
Look at them fly! We 
tested to see if the 
size of the cylinder made our kites 
work better.  

Class 2 Star 



 

 

Class 1 

Well done to all the children that received an award for Marvellous 

Mathematician, Wonderful Writer, Hand Writer of the week, Reader of the 

Week or Breakfast Club Superstar. Keep up the hard work. 

Class 2 



 

 

BRONZE 

GOLD SILVER 

Out of School Achievement 

Congratulations on your    

swimming award! 


